Snippets about Lake Tahoe

Are you prepared for the next Douglas County emergency?
Sign up online for 911 reverse and receive alerts.

Gregory Lovato is now administrator of the Nevada
Division of Environmental Protection.

Roger Gabriel, master educator at the Chopra Center,
will be the featured speaker at the Wellness Weekend at
Granlibakken in Tahoe City. The retreat is Nov. 11-12.

The $4.4 million Jacks Valley Road overhaul in the
Carson Valley is done ahead of schedule.

Douglas County is hosting a meeting Aug. 9 to gather
input about the Johnson Lane Area Drainage Master Plan. It
will be from 5-7pm at the CVIC Hall in Minden.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/08/snippets-lake-tahoe-516/
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